

Paraguay Prayers

reetings from sunny Paraguay. October is warming up - at 8:00 am the temperature on the street already read 38°C!! There is a storm warning for today.

October seems
to have flown by
and the end of
the year is
rushing towards
us. Last week



was the last full day for the 6th Form which ended with the 7th Grade giving them a farewell party and we had a service in the Cathedral. On Tues they came in and had breakfast with the



staff, were sung to by Preschool and then shared with the 6th grade. All in all they had a good send off and

now are only in for their final exams.

We also had our Interkinder - a football tournament for Preschool at Surubii. Six schools came along and had a great day out. Everyone enjoyed themselves and the mascot, Willie was

introduced.









 Give thanks for Bishop Greg's visit the extremely good staff retreat and the secondary one and for

the meeting with the ex-pupils.

- Please pray for the Infants as they practice for their Christmas plays and songs and for their show on Nov 24th that there might be a clear Christian message for the parents.
- Primary and Secondary pupils are taking the Trinity Oral English exams this week. Pray that they might be well prepared and speak well to the visiting examiner.
- Pray for the Primary finishing classes and starting exams whilst also preparing a show for the parents. They finish on Nov 30th.



The boys won silver and bronze medals in a National Maths competition

• The lower secondary also start final exams. Pray for calm and for the 9th Grade preparing their service for Nov 30th in the evening.